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Subject: AMTRAK Train vs. Vehicle collision 

Person Providing Information: Deputy M. Ramirez 

Email Address of Provider: Monica.Ramirez@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (760) 966-3500 

Media Contact: Sergeant J. King 

Date of Release: September 28, 2019 

Time of Release: 0205 

  

Synopsis: 
 
On September 27, 2019, at approximately 2100 hours, deputies from the North Coastal Sheriff's Transit Enforcement 
Unit responded to a report of an AMTRAK Train vs. vehicle collision.  The collision occurred on the railroad tracks near 
Mile Post Marker 266.3 in the city of San Diego, Ca.  A northbound AMTRAK train traveled between 35-45 miles per hour 
when it struck a 2005 Toyota Prius which was stuck on the rail road tracks on the right of way.  The female driver of the 
Prius had safely exited the Prius prior to the collision.  No injuries were reported. 
 
Anyone with information about this case can call the Sheriff's Department non-emergency line at (858)565-5200. 
 
Source of Information:  M. Ramirez, Sheriff's Department, Transit Enforcement Unit. 
 


